	News Release
	Contact: Al Sanders    

	DATE
	(206) 296-1685


Council to Hold Public Hearing on Sale of King County Residential Property
The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on 



, 2010 to take testimony on a proposed ordinance regarding the sale of approximately 5.01 acres of residentially-zoned King County property.
The property is Assessor’s Parcel No. 511240-0045, located at 22629 SE 206th Street, within the Maple Valley area of unincorporated King County.
The transfer agreement provides for King County to transfer ownership upon enactment of the ordinance. 
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room W-1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

The public hearing on the proposal to transfer will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on 



, 2010.
